
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Hotline.ie Announces Change of Registered Company Name 

 

Dublin, 3rd April 2025 – Hotline.ie, Ireland’s national reporting service for illegal content 
encountered online, is pleased to announce that it has officially changed its registered 
company name from Internet Service Providers Association of Ireland Company 
Limited by Guarantee to Irish Internet Hotline Company Limited by Guarantee, 
effective 3rd of April 2025.  

This change reflects the organisation’s mission to align its public identity with the 
trusted name widely recognised by the public, industry partners, and key stakeholders.  

The legal entity, registration number, and organisational structure remain unchanged. 
All existing contracts and agreements remain valid, and there will be no disruption in 
services. Clients and stakeholders are encouraged to update their records 
accordingly. 

Old Registered Company Name: Internet Service Providers Association of Ireland 
Company Limited by Guarantee 

New Registered Company Name: Irish Internet Hotline Company Limited by 
Guarantee 

Effective Date: 3rd April 2025  

Company Registration Number: 285632 (unchanged) 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Phone Number: 085 221 3618 

Email: General.Enquiries@hotline.ie 

Website: www.hotline.ie  

mailto:General.Enquiries@hotline.ie
http://www.hotline.ie/

